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Hong Kong citizen’s sudden passing during his visit to Japan 
 
 

 
We, the Consulate-General of Japan in Hong Kong, extend our deepest condolences at 

the sad news of a Hong Kong citizen, Mr. CHAN Ka Yu’s sudden passing during his visit 
to Japan. 
 
While we hear the news with deep regret, it is our sincere desire to continue to take the 

utmost care on the safety of Hong Kong citizens visiting Japan. We will welcome the 
visitors to Japan wholeheartedly. 

 


